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WE’D LIKE TO LISTEN TO YOUR STORY

This study has been approved by the University of Calgary
Conjoint Health Research Ethics Board (REB#23-1589).

Indigenous families of young children with
cerebral palsy likely have unique experiences
with early rehabilitation, like physical or
occupational therapy, but this has not been
explored.

Families of children six years old or younger
who have cerebral palsy are invited to
participate in this research study. During a
one hour online or in-person conversation,
families will be invited to share their
experiences with early rehabilitation with a
Métis researcher. You will receive a $50 gift
card in appreciation for your time.

If you are interested or have questions, please
contact Tiffany Morin at tdmorin@ucalgary.ca


